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Wow, where did the summer go?   I 

think we were all busy, traveling and 

hopefully dancing a lot.  I hope that 

you and your families had good quali-

ty time together and made many mem-

ories.  And how about our BBC an-

niversary party on Au-

gust 24.  It was another 

Blast as we were joined 

by our many old and 

new members came out 

and our NVSC friends 

traveled 95 to join us.  

Thanks guys!  You al-

ways add to our fun 

evening!  Please read 

the article in this news-

letter about the party.  

What high spirits with good food, 

good music and awesome friendships! 

As we head in the Fall of the year we 

have lots to look forward to as we plan 

our many dance events.  The next big 

event is SOS in Myrtle Beach, S.C.  I 

know that many of our members are 

planning to go 

for a few days 

and for even 

the entire 

time.  This is 

a good time to 

see old 

friends, dance 

‘till dawn, 

and just be off 

the record for 

a few days.  

Going to SOS is like going on spring 

break with grey hair….of course I am 

speaking for myself, LOL.  When you 

go down, don’t forget the Virginia free 

pour on Friday, Sept. 19 at Ducks.  All 

of our dancing friends from our Vir-

ginia for Lovers clubs will be there.  

Thanks to Craig Jennings for planning 

and coordinating this and to Ducks for 

providing the food. As of this writing, 

I believe all Virginia shag clubs will 

be participating. 

I want to thank our BBC officers and 

board members for supporting our 

clubs in more ways than we all know.  

They serve as our club delegations and 

promote our club’s interest.  The 

things behind the scene are often over-

looked and yet we all know that it 

takes a lot of work to organize and run 

a club.   Thanks to our DJ’s for 

providing our consistently good music 

each Thursday.  You guys R O C K ! 

Welcome to all of 

our new members…

and to the old mem-

bers for hanging in 

with us.  We are 

going to have a 

membership drive 

soon with a goal of 

having 100 members before year’s 

end.   Can I count on you to help us?  

There will be some incentives, so stay 

tuned~ 

Ok, enjoy the colors of the leaves as 

we go into a beautiful season. Count 

your blessings, embrace your strengths 

and be good to your neighbors~   

 

            Don’t forget dancing is good 

medicine so let the good times roll! 
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When making preparations for the Battlefield Boogie Club 10th Anniversary party, it seemed that a decade of keeping the Carolina shag dance 
alive and well in Virginia warranted a little something extra be included in the celebration. The name of the club, location of our weekly meeting 
place, plus the many battlefields found throughout Virginia and surrounding states leant inspiration. How about a few people in period costume 
greet guests as they arrived? Location, location, location – the plantation style country club provided the perfect backdrop. Continuing with the 
theme, why not have both a Union and a Confederate soldier present? After all, it wasn’t uncommon for families to align themselves with one 
cause or another, often pitting brother against brother on the battlefield. Wouldn’t it be a nice surprise to have our Civil War era representatives 
escort guests to their tables? As part of our opening ceremonies, our two combatants from the past might unite in the presentation of the Col-
ors. Now what’s a party without a Belle? Conflict became a bit more civilized through dance, with our Belle of the Ball and soldiers performing a 
waltz, where each gentleman could vie for the lady’s attention. All ended well, with drawn swords raised in salute in mutual respect and both 
Union and Confederate soldiers escorting our Southern Belle from the dance floor. The night continued with the Salute to the Troops, Bless-
ings, Dinner, open dancing, and a silent auction, with the fabulous Glen & Janice Gardner rounding out the evening with their high energy 

swing dancing. 

 Costumes were rented through Stages in Moundsville, WV. Providing a few measurements and the costumes were tailored for our event. For 
more information about the Battle of Fredericksburg, check out http://www.civilwar.org/battlefields/fredericksburg/fredericksburg-history-

articles/fredericksburgoreilly.html 

  

Shall We Battle or Waltz?   

By Sherri Wildoner 

http://www.civilwar.org/battlefields/fredericksburg/fredericksburg-history-articles/fredericksburgoreilly.html
http://www.civilwar.org/battlefields/fredericksburg/fredericksburg-history-articles/fredericksburgoreilly.html


 

 2014  Officers 

President                                Audrey Borja                                              ledgestonemanor@aol.com                                                                                                                                       

                  703-401-5050 

Vice President    Wes Kirchner                                              wezleek@aol.com  

Treasurer:                    Melissa Lipps              melissadances@juno.com 

Secretary:   Shirley Kirchner                                          wezleek@aol.com             

 

Board of Directors 

    Joyce  Jessee                                               jjessee60@aol.com 

    Jewell  Pradier                                            jewell.pradier@frb.gov       

    Leslie  Siedsma                                           catlady13323@yahoo.com 

                                                             

Committees 
Communications:  Dennis Bushor              bushorld@comcast.net  

Newsletter:    Don Borja /Art Director/Editor                ledgestonemanor@aol.com 

                                                             Shirley Kirchner/Editor                            wezleek@aol.com  

Dance/Web Master:                 Heather Jennings             shagnva@crosslink.net 

Website:                                            Wes Kirchner                                              wezleek@aol.com 

Fund Raising:                                            

Marketing/Promotion:                   Wes Kirchner                                               wezleek@aol.com  

Membership:    Darlene Weaver             dweaverbandp@msn.com 

Music:    Craig Jennings              craig.jennings@tsc.com                         

Sunshine:                                           Donna Bivens  (Temporary}                      seadooin4@aol.com                                                               

Hospitality:                                        To be announced   

                                                                                        

                                            Web site:  www.battlefieldboogieclub.com 
 

If you are interested in helping, contact someone above.  If you have ideas, an article, or something of interest, please let us 

  What’s Up! 
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Dancing with our  BBC Every Thursday night at Shannon’s 

Bar & Grill, Fredericksburg, VA .   Lessons begin at 7:30 

 
Sept 12-21 SOS Fall Migration, N. Myrtle Beach, SC 

 

Oct. 11 Northern Neck Shaggers dance with DJ Russ.  6:30—10:00 

pm. 

  See attached flier for more information. 

 

Dance every Wednesday with the Northern Virginia Shag Club at the 

Elks Lodge.  8421 Arlington Blvd., Fairfax, VA  6:30-10:30 pm 

  



Happy Feet Do Six Steps 
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September/October 

       NOTE! Check your BBC weekly  email 

     communications for coming events. 

     The dates posted below are proposed 

     dates for dance lessons. 

 

        Beginner Steps for  September 

 
  Sept      04        Basic,  Female Turn 

                    11        Basic,   Male Turn 

                    17        Basic, LINE DANCE 

                    25       Crossover Basic, Start 

 

        Beginner Steps for  October 
 Oct          02        Basic, Female Turn 

                    09        Basic, Male Turn, Start 

                    16        Basic– LINE DANCE 

                    23        Basic, Crossover Basic, Start  

                    30        Review: Basic, Male & Female Turn 

                                 Crossover Basic, Start 

 

 

         Novice Steps for  September 

 
   

  Sept        11        Pivot, Tuck from Pivot           

 

                       25       Hand Shake Pivot 

      Novice Steps for  October 
 

Oct          09    Pivot, Tuck from Pivot       

            

                    23   Sugar Foot 

 

                    30    INSTRUCTOR’S CHOICE             

 

September 
  02     Hung Dang 

  09 Mary Berry 

  10 Larry Eck 

  10  Vicki Harrison 

  18 Don Ballard 

  21 Audrey Borja 

  21 Gail Leite 

  28 Wes Kirchner 

 

October 
  01 Donna Dinger 

  05 Bill Sanzenbacher 

  09 Jim Rose 

  10 Jacqueline Arthur 

  15 Racheal Lavertu 

  18 Kim Blair 

  23 Angie Bushey 

  24 Susan Pates 

  28 Greg Chambers 



bill frosticK 
      
 September                   11 
                                                           
October                          02, 23 
  
 
 

   Craig Jennings 

 

 
Ron  Lipps 
 
 

                  
 

 October                         16         
                  

Ron  Lipps 

Bill Frostick 

 

craig jennings                
 

September                    25 
 
October                          09, 30        
 

  

Check the weekly bugle for new info or changes  

September                    04, 18                                              
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The Bugle 
     Battlefield Boogie 

By  Craig       

Jennings       



 

 

 

We extend a warm welcome 

     to new  BBC members! 

----------------------------------------------- 
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LOGO  ITEMS 
 BBC logo items are on sale every Tues-
day night and through e-mail.  Don Borja 
can be reached through his e-mail  
(ledgestonemanor@aol.com) and Dennis 
Bushor on Thursday nights.  They are our 
BBC member representatives for logo 
sales.  Please support your club while 
getting quality merchandise at reasonable 
prices.  We recently added shoe bags to 
our inventory. So, if you don’t have these 
items, check them out and plan to get one 
of each. 

  Shoe Bags-       

  Shirts –             

  Hats -                

  Huggies-          

  Bags -   $ 30.00 

BBC NEWSLETTER- CAN 

YOU HELP? 
 If you have com-

puter skills and 

would like to help 

the BBC to com-

pile and produce the BBC Bugle 

newsletter, please contact a board 

member listed in the newsletter.  

We have a staff that has carried the 

responsibility of the newsletter for 

5 years, and we would like for 

someone else to have the oppor-

tunity to experience this fun filled 

activity.  We look forward to hear-

ing from you. 

     Weather Emergencies! 

 

Watch your e-mails for weather 

emergency notices.  

 

We try to be cautious in coming 

out to dance.  Lets think safety! 

Thank You! 
 

DVD’s 
Want to practice and perfect 
those basic dance steps?  
See Wes or Audrey to pur-
chase Beginner DVD’s for 
just $10.00. 

We are now 

Taking  

Orders... 

  

Battlefield Boogie Club members voted to donate a portion of our 50/50 

raffle ticket sales to The Salvation Army Shoe Fund.  To date we have do-

nated $300.00.  Thanks Darlene Weaver for conducting the 50/50 raffles!   

The Shoe Fund gives vouchers to parents of children in our area, identi-

fied by school nurses and counselors, in need of new shoes.  In 2013 over 1,700 

pairs of shoes were bought with these vouchers. 

Special Thanks to all our BBC members who donated items to our first Silent 

Auction held at our Cannon Ball Blast on August 23rd.   Your generosity and the 

hard work of our members, JoAnne Locklair and Joyce Jessee, helped to make 

the auction a great success!!   

         Disclaimer:  To the best of my knowledge information in this newsletter is correct, but is not warranted and is subject to errors. 

       CARLA ADAMS 

       HUNG DANG 

       DONNA DINGER 

       AMY ECK 

       LARRY ECK 

   MARTHA GOMEZ (ANNIE) 

   RAY GOMEZ 

   LINDA FISHER 

   SKIP SCHROEDER 

 



Blu
es 

  Thursday Night 7:30-10:00 pm   Free Dance Lessons 

                  7:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Swin
g 

Battlefield 

 Boogie Club 

 Check our website www.battlefieldboogieclub.com  

For more Information:  703-401-5050 

  CarolnaShag      
          Shannon’s Bar & Grill 
               2801 Plank Road 

              Fredericksburg, VA 22401 

                       540-786-8321 

      
Old Time 

Rock ‘n’    
Roll 

    to                              
Beach Music 




